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PHONE: 309-673-9330 = FAX: 309-673-9802
WWW.TRICOUNTYRPC.ORG

‘%, TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION
Y 456 FULTON STREET * SUITE 401 « PEORIA, IL 61602

October 22, 2020

Marshall County Clerk
P.O. Box 328
Lacon, IL 61540

RE: HSTP Committee Reappointment
Dear Ms. Jill Kenyon,

I would like to request that the Marshall County Board reappoint to the Human Services
Transportation Plan (HSTP) Committee Debbie Daykin, a Marshall County Board member. Ms.
Daykin would serve the remainder of the 3-year term which began on March 9, 2020 and will
continue to March 8, 2023. Ms. Daykin has made valuable contributions to this committee, and
we look forward to a continued relationship with her.

Once Ms. Daykin has been reappointed, please send documentation to Tri-County Regional
Planning Commission via email at rabiakar@tricountyrpc.org and/or via mail to:

Reema Abi-Akar

Tri-County Regional Planning Commission
456 Fulton St. Ste 401

Peoria, IL 61602

Thank you for your time. If you need to speak with me, feel free to give me a call at
309-673-9796 x231.

Sincerely,

Reema Abi-Akar
Planner IT & HSTP Region 5 Coordinator
rabiakar@tricountyrpc.org
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